
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

Despite the horrible weather over the weekend, we 
were fortunate to have sunshine all week during 
week three of term. Our evenings were spent 
outside, playing, having a picnic, and searching for 
Madame Clayton. 
 
After a long weekend and returning from the bank 
holiday on Monday, we were treated with sunlight for 
the rest of the week. Following the fixtures on 
Wednesday, we enjoyed a walk to Jubilee Park for 
an ice cream before seeing some YouTubers play 
cricket. The pupils seemed to be able to name a few, 
but Mrs Warwick-Smith had no idea!!  
 
On Thursday, we played our own version of Hunted, 
looking for our House Captains. Boarders had 30 
minutes to find them and keep them from reaching 
the base. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, and we'll see you on 
Monday. 
 
With thanks 

Mrs Warwick-Smith 

Boarding House Parent 
 
 
 

Summer Term ’24, Week 3 & 4 

Dog 

Walk/Town 

40/40 
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Outside 

TBC 

Art Outdoors! 


